
TRASH & RECYCLING PICKUP POSTPONED TUESDAY FEBRUARY 28TH 
 

With anticipated snow accumulation the evening prior and morning of Tuesday February 28th, Bourne 
trash and recycling for Tuesday February 28th has been postponed, and will resume on Wednesday 
March 1st. 
 
This week’s pickup schedule will be as follows: 

 
Monday Regular Route 

Tuesday Postponed 

Wednesday Buzzards Bay 

Thursday Monument Beach 

Friday Pocasset and Cataumet 

 
The Town of Bourne is committed to safely assisting our community and we are available to help with 
any questions you may have. 
 


